

100 South Clinton Avenue Suite 1500 Rochester, NY 14604

P 585.295.0550

TF 888.247.9764

F 585.295.0650

w StoneBridgeBP.com

RECEIVED

December 28, 2021

Most Reverend Paul S. Coakley Archbishop of Oklahoma City PO Box 32810 Oklahoma City, OK 73123

Dear Archbishop Coakley:

Based on the results of our recently performed on-site audit of the Archdiocese of Oklahoma City, the Archdiocese has been found compliant with all audited Articles within the *Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People* for the audit period of July 1, 2018 through September 30, 2021.

The conclusions reached as to the compliance of your Archdiocese are based upon inquiry, observation and the review of specifically requested documentation furnished to StoneBridge Business Partners during the course of this audit.

Thank you for your cooperation during this process.

Sincerely,

Stone Beridge Business Partners

StoneBridge Business Partners Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection Michael Scaperlanda, Chancellor, Archdiocese of Oklahoma City